
Student Progress Report

Supplementary Reading

Students are encouraged to read beyond their normal lesson books & prescribed novels to improve in

English. Remember English is ‘caught’ not only ‘taught’. The more you read, the better you are at the

language. Reading is a continuous long term activity, so start reading now to be good at English in

the future. There are lots of books for young readers in libraries or bookshops.

 Student progress reports will be given out on 21 June.

 Parents are welcomed to discuss children’s progress with the principal or staff by making prior
appointments.

 Please call to book your appointment earlier. (15 minutes per parent).
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Term 3 WEMG

Term 3 WEMG (WRMT) Class for Year 1/2 starts on 12 July (Monday).
To enjoy Early Bird Payment Discount, Term 3 fees have to be paid in full by 25 June 2021
(last day of Term 2).

Monthly payments will not be accepted. Terms & conditions of payment are listed below.

Thank you.

The Principal, CS Education.

Term 3 payment by 25 June Payment after 25 June

10% discount: FULL payment
(cash,savings, cheque or credit card payment)

NO discount given.

1% surcharge on credit card payment.


